
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, August 7, 2023 3:49 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 2023001 & 20230017 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Monday, August 07, 2023 1:19 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 2023001 & 20230017 

By DHood 

From: Angie Puett <apuett@mindspring.com> 

Sent: Sunday, August 6, 2023 3:44 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FPL Rate Increases 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/7/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04581-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I am a Pembroke Pines homeowner for over 30 years and have been satisfied with my electricity 
provider until recently. They have increased their rates 32% since 2021 and I find that to be an 
extremely high increase in a very short period of time. I received an all time high bill from them this 
month. 

FPL is a very revenue rich company and are not justified to raise rates 32% in a 2 year period. It's 
too bad that they are a monopoly or they would simply be out of business if there were any other 
choice. 

I am hopeful that your commission can review these rate increases and take necessary corrective 
actions to resolve FPL's unjustified actions. Thank you. 
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Angie Puett 

1473 NW 124 Ave 

Pembroke Pines, FL 33026 

305-773-6915 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




